
 

 

 
Library Opening Hours on 28th November 2022 (Monday)  

(25 November 2022) 
 
 

Dear UTAR Staff and Students,  

Please be informed that both the Main Library (Kampar Campus) and the Mary 

KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long Campus) will open on Monday, 28th 

November 2022 (Monday), from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm.  

The library’s normal opening hours will resume on Tuesday, 29th November 2022. 

The Reading Corner at the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo, Library, Sungai Long 

Campus will remain open on Monday, 28th November 2022, from 8:00 am to 

11:00 pm. 

We wish you all the best for your coming exams. 

  

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 


